
 
Monday, May 31, 2021 

Tonight’s Special Budget Board Meeting Postponed 

VICTORIA, BC – The Greater Victoria School District is postponing the Special Budget Board Meeting 
scheduled for 6:30 p.m. this evening.  
 
“In respect and solidarity for the overwhelming grief being experienced by the Indigenous community, 
we are delaying the Special Budget Meetings scheduled for tonight and tomorrow night and re-
scheduling for Wednesday and Thursday this week,” said Board Chair Jordan Watters.  
 
Rescheduled Budget Meetings:  
 

• Wednesday, June 2  – Special Budget Board Meeting – 6:00 p.m. 
Debate and adoption of the budget. All members of the public can view. 

 
• Thursday, June 3 – Special Budget Board Meeting – 6:00 p.m. (if required) 

Board meeting, if unable to arrive at a decision on June 2. All members of the public can view. 
 
All meetings will be livestreamed on YouTube. Key meeting information is available on the District’s 
website in advance of meeting dates. For more information, please visit: https://www.sd61.bc.ca/board-
of-education/meetings-of-the-board/ 
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For more information contact:  
 
Lisa McPhail   
Communications & Community Engagement 
Greater Victoria School District  
Office: 250.475.4103 

www.sd61.bc.ca   |       @sd61schools 
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